
 

 

Southern Alberta Walleye Trail Sponsorship Request 

The Southern Alberta Walleye Trail (SAWT) is seeking donations, prizes and 

sponsorship to support our competitive catch and release walleye 

tournaments for the 2023 season.   The SAWT was established 28 years ago 

in 1994 and is a non-profit organization.  The SAWT is active with Alberta 

Sustainable Natural Resource and Development, and other non-profit 

organizations working together to help make our waterways and the walleye 

habitat sustainable for the future generations.  We have 200 members that 

fish our tournaments from all over Alberta, Saskatchewan, Manitoba and the 

USA.  Our executive members are all volunteers who have been involved with 

the SAWT over the years. 

Our tournament year consists of 3-4 competitive catch and release walleye 

tournaments as well as the Angler Young Angler (AYA) tournament, all held in 

southern Alberta during the spring and summer months.  The AYA is a great 

tournament for families that allows young anglers to enjoy outdoor activities 

and learn about responsible sport fishing and the preservation of our 

waterways and fisheries in Alberta.  All donations are used for raffles and 

prizing for our tournaments. Your company and your donations will be 

displayed throughout the 2023 season with your name and business name 

using banners and other promotional material you would like to provide.  

Sponsors can advertise through our web site www.sawt.ca and we would love 

to link your business on our social media pages.  If you approve, we will also 

partner with you to tag and share your social media content to expand 

exposure of your business. 
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Thank you for considering our request for a donation.  It is truly appreciated.  

If you need further information, you may contact any of the executive 

members listed below.  Also, if you know of anyone who is interested in 

donating or being part of the SAWT, please feel free to forward onto them. We 

look forward to hearing back from you and building our partnership in 2023.   

Sincerest thanks,  

President/Tournament Director - Sheldon Unreiner  V/P - Pacer Wilson

 V/P - Dale Rebowski   

Secretary/Treasurer - Stacy Gates-Bronson    Email: 

SAWTFishing@gmail.com                              

  

I would like to sponsor : 

  

Company name:_____________________________________________ 

Address:___________________________________________________ 

Phone:____________________________________________________ 

Email:_____________________________________________________ 

Please submit checks  issued to Southern Alberta Walleye Trail and 
again we do appreciate all sponsors dearly, without them the club wouldn't 
exist.... 

 

Sincerely:  The Executive of the SAWT  
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